
Dear Mrs. Horton,

Thank you ver^^ much for the 

invitation for Thursday, the 27th 
May. I am afraid it is not likely 

I shall get to the Opening of the 

Exhibition, as it is ore of the days 

of the Conservative Women’s Confer­

ence, but I will try and look in 

some other time.

Yours sincerely, .


